
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
To:  HDC members 
 
From:   Jill Thacher, Historic Preservation Coordinator 
 
Re:  201 Glen Avenue, HDC15-164  
 
Date:  November 6, 2015 
 
 
Attached is the original staff report for The Glen hotel application at 201 Glen Avenue. 
Nothing has changed or been added. Also attached is 140 pages of additional 
information submitted by the applicant to supplement their application.  
 
Please note that the applicant declined staff’s request that the 60 day action period be 
extended. Therefore, the HDC must act on this application by November 21, 2015. The 
November 12 meeting is the only one scheduled before the end of the 60 day period.  


